
COVID-19 Vaccination Survey 

Link for COVID-19 Vaccination Survey 
https://docs.google.com/forms/... 

 

December, 2021 

Dear Dobbs Ferry Parents/Guardians: 

As COVID cases are on the rise we need students' vaccination status so we can 
address positive cases, quarantine, and athletic cancellations in a timely 
manner.  Vaccines for 5-11 year olds have since been allowed and many of our middle 
and high school students have received vaccinations since our last survey. 

Please complete the school's vaccination survey for each of your children so we have 
this information readily available. PLEASE COMPLETE THIS SURVEY EVEN IF YOU HAVE 
COMPLETED IT IN THE PAST. 
 

Link for COVID-19 Vaccination Survey 
https://docs.google.com/forms/... 

The only persons with access to the information will be me and Andrew Klaich. If you do 
not respond, we will determine your child to be an unvaccinated person.  
 
Thanks for your support and participation! 

Sincerely, 

Lisa Brady, Ed.D. 
Superintendent 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdlv98v4TveaD9OF2f7WSPhqPeWISq1ViUhdtUbuqHKoOecGw/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdlv98v4TveaD9OF2f7WSPhqPeWISq1ViUhdtUbuqHKoOecGw/viewform?usp=sf_link

